PRACTICE TEST 9

(Time: 60 min.)

| I. Choose the word ha | ving the underlined | pa <mark>rt pron</mark> ounced dij | fferently in each line. (1 p) | | | |
|---|-----------------------------------|------------------------------------|---|--|--|--|
| 1. A. <u>th</u> reat | B. <u>th</u> in | <mark>C. <u>th</u>ose</mark> | D. <u>th</u> ank | | | |
| 2. A. st <u>a</u> te | B. pl <u>a</u> n | C. pl <u>a</u> ne | D. l <u>a</u> ke | | | |
| 3. A. accompany | B. a <u>cc</u> ident | C. o <u>cc</u> ur | D. o <u>cc</u> asionally | | | |
| 4. A. m <u>ea</u> t | B. r <u>ea</u> ch | C. head | D. teach | | | |
| 5. A. garden | B. various | C. f <u>a</u> rm | D. h <u>a</u> rm | | | |
| | | | | | | |
| <mark>II. Ch</mark> oose the cor <mark>rect</mark> | option A, B, C, or D | <mark>) for each</mark> gap in the | f <mark>ollowing senten</mark> ces. (1 p) | | | |
| 6. She finally <mark>finis</mark> | hed at 7 p.m. | <mark>and serv</mark> ed dinner. | | | | |
| A. being cooked | B. cooking | C. to be cooked | D. to cook | | | |
| 7. Are you in knowing all the answers? | | | | | | |
| A. frightened | B. amused | C. interested | D. excited | | | |
| 8. Peterat the moment, so he can' <mark>t answ</mark> er the telep <mark>hone.</mark> | | | | | | |
| A. has worked | B. worked | <mark>C. wor</mark> ks | D. is working | | | |
| 9. We'll be late | we hurry. | | | | | |
| A. unless | B. when | C. if | D. because | | | |
| 10. Nancy plays the pi <mark>ano</mark> beautifu <mark>lly tha</mark> n I do. | | | | | | |
| A. quite | B. as | <mark>C. mos</mark> t | D. more | | | |
| 11. <i>There is</i> | water in the bottle. | | | | | |
| A. few | B. many | C. a number of | D. a litt <mark>le</mark> | | | |
| 12. They took her to the International Hospital, is only a mile away. | | | | | | |
| A. in which | B. that | C. where | D. which | | | |
| 13. Jane: "How ar | e you today, Thom <mark>as</mark> | ?" | | | | |
| Thomas: " | · '' | | | | | |
| A. Thanks | B. Yes, thanks | C. Fine, thanks | D. No, thanks | | | |
| 14. The furniture v | was | | | | | |
| A. such expensive that I didn't buy it B. enough cheap for me to buy | | | | | | |
| C. so expense t | hat I did buy it | D. too expensive for | or me to buy | | | |
| 15. Dora: "What' | s yo <mark>ur name?"</mark> | | | | | |
| Helen: " | | | | | | |
| A. Really? | B. Pardon? | C. OK. | D. Forgive me. | | | |

| III. G | live the corre | ect form of the | word given t | o com | plete the sen | itences. (1 p) | |
|-------------|---|--------------------------------------|--------------------|---------|---------------------|------------------------------------|--------------------------------|
| | 16. The police g | gave him protection | n for his own _ | | • | SAFE | |
| | 17. How many | times do I have to | ask you to pay | | ? | ATTEND | |
| | 18. The compar | <mark>ny made hun</mark> dreds (| of | redunc | <mark>l</mark> ant. | EMPLOY | |
| | 19. The store w | as | with shoppers | S. | | CROWD | |
| 2 | 20. She listens | to classical music f | or | | | RELAX | |
| | | | | | | | |
| IV. T | <mark>here</mark> is a mis | stake in t <mark>he four</mark> | r underlined | parts | of each sent | t <mark>ence. Find</mark> the n | nistake <mark>(A, B, C,</mark> |
| or D) | <mark>. (1</mark> p) | | | | | | |
| 2 | 1. My father | 's office are on | the second f | loor. | | | |
| | Α | ВС | D | | | | |
| 2 | 2. Walk in t | he <u>rain</u> helps hii | n relax | | | | |
| | A B | C | D | | | | |
| 2 | 3. Have you | finished reading | the English | n maga | zine which l | lend you two | |
| | A | _ | s the English | imaga | C | D | |
| | | В | | | C | Ъ | |
| | eeks ago? | | , ., ., . | | C .1 | | |
| 2 | | vaiting <u>nervous</u> | | g roor | | erview. | |
| | A | В | С | | D | | |
| 2 | <mark>5. <mark>C</mark>hildren a</mark> | <u>ire fo<mark>nd with</mark> sw</u> | imming <u>in s</u> | umme | <u>r</u> . | | |
| | A | ВС | | D | | | |
| | | | | | | | |
| V. Re | ad the text b | elow and decid | e which ans | wer A, | B, C or D b | est fits each <mark>spa</mark> | ce. (2 p) |
| N | Iost people a | agreed that pop | music (26)_ | | in the Unite | ed States in the 1 | 1950s and that it |
| | | | | | | as especially (27 | |
| | | | | | | g to it (28) | |
| | | | | | | lany parents stroi | |
| of it. (30) | - | | | | | ey thought the mooperly. They said | |
| \ /_ | in't last for l | _ | ng or play ti | ich ins | struments pr | operty. They sale | i mai pop music |
| | | C | Many of too | lav'e n | arents are ne | eople (31) | loved the music |
| | _ | | - | | _ | usic is no longer | |
| | | - | | | | gan a long time a | |
| | | | | | _ | Their original fan | _ |
| - | • | | | | _ | young. At the s | |
| | | ing people buy t these years (35) | | | | ncerts. So pop mi n ever. | isic was not just |
| | 6. A. had | B. started | | C. was | | D. invented | |
| | | | | C. for | | | |
| 2 | 7. A. to | B. in | | J. 101 | | D. about | |

| 28. A. because | B. when | C. before | D. although |
|-----------------|-----------------------|-----------|----------------|
| 29. A. disliked | B. discussed | C. hated | D. disapproved |
| 30. A. or | B. so | C. and | D. then |
| 31. A. who | B. whom | C. whose | D. they |
| 32. A. At | B. In | C. On | D. To |
| 33. A. who | B. that | C. whom | D. whose |
| 34. A. cause | B. h <mark>elp</mark> | C. remind | D. advise |
| 35. A. since | B. later | C. again | D. then |

VI. Read the following passage and answer the questions. (1 p)

Population growth is highest in developing countries. Young people have to care for their parents and grandparents, so they have less money to buy the things that they need. They stay poor.

Africa is the fastest-growing continent on earth. But its people are getting poorer and poorer. Every third person in Africa doesn't have enough to children.

But its people are getting poorer and poorer. Every third person in Africa doesn't have enough to children.

The "Green Revolution" of the 1960s and 70s has given farmers better methods and tools to grow crops and food. But, still, they cannot produce enough to feed the growing population. Food will get expensive for these countries because some of them have to buy it from industrial countries. Many people die of starvation and millions more will die in the future. In addition, about 400 million people all over the world live in places where there is not enough drinking water.

Many Third World countries have a high number of children or young people. Unemployment will be going up over the next decades, because the governments cannot create enough jobs to give work to its younger generation. Young people who can't find any work sometimes try to get money by stealing, dealing with drugs or doing other illegal things. This might lead to social unrest in such countries.

| 37. How many children are there in an ave <mark>rage</mark> African family? |
|---|
| 38. Why will food be expensive for African countries? |
| 39. Why will unemployment be going up over the next decades? |

| <mark>41. If it hadn't been for their su</mark> pport, | | = | | |
|--|---------------------------|---------------------------------------|----------------------------------|------------|
| [f | | | | _• |
| <mark>42. I was ver</mark> y sorry I wasn't able to s | see h <mark>im off</mark> | <mark>at the stati</mark> c | n. | |
| If only | | | | |
| <mark>43. "I</mark> 'm sorry, Angel <mark>a," said Martin</mark> | , "I'm afra | id I've dam | a <mark>ged y</mark> our car. '' | , |
| Martin apologised | | | | |
| <mark>14</mark> . "If Brian doe <mark>sn't train harder, I v</mark> | won't selec | t him for th | e team," said th | e manager. |
| The manager th <mark>reatened</mark> | | | | |
| 45. Marry fin <mark>ds it easy to make frienc</mark> | ds. | | | |
| Marry has no | | | | |
| | | | | |
| . Use the wo <mark>rds/ phrases pro</mark> vided to | writ <mark>e suite</mark> | able senten | ces. (2 p) | |
| 46. Hung / go <mark>/ school / on tim</mark> e / if / i | had / <mark>alarn</mark> | ı clock. | | |
| | | | | |
| <mark>47</mark> . It / be / nece <mark>ssary / protec</mark> t / envir | onm <mark>ent.</mark> | | | |
| | | | | |
| <mark>18. Th</mark> ey/not see/eac <mark>h other</mark> /since. | /the <mark>y/lea</mark> | ve / school. | | . / |
| <mark>19. mother/e</mark> njoy/watch/films/wh | nich <mark>/ from</mark> | / Korea. | | |
| 50. Despite / leave / home / early / we | e/miss/be | ginning / fi | lm. | _, |
| | | · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · | | |
| | | | | _ |
| | | | | |
| | | | | |
| | | | | |
| | | | | |
| | | | | |